Tim Brownell

From: jay gulliford <jgfordme@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 1:04 PM

To: citizeninput <citizeninput@deschutes.org>
Subject: Moon Pit

Some people who received this message don't often get email from jgfordme@gmail.com. Learn why this is important
[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

In my opinion for pulling a vehicle hauling refuse up horse ridge to a site would be more costly than being
below the hill. Not to mention during snow and ice conditions. Chaining up. Etc. Mileage. Wear and tear.



